
 

 
AIRPORT ADVISORY NOTICE 

 

  Notice #2017-4 
 
 
Date:   Sunday, January 15, 2017 
 
Time:  6:45 AM Local Time 
 
Subject: Airport Power Disruption – Some Tenants Affected 
 
 
At approximately 6:45 AM this morning, the Van Nuys Airport experienced an electric power service 
disruption. Currently this IS NOT affecting airport operations, the airfield lighting system is operating on 
the back-up generator. 
 
As of this notice, the only tenant leaseholds currently without power are those in the south-west 
quadrant of the airfield (west of the runways, between Sherman Way and Van Owen Street). 
 
The major FBO facilities have not been affected and are operating normally. 
 
At this time, the cause of the outage is unknown, but appears to be affecting a large area of the 
neighborhood to the west of the airport. Please use caution if you are driving to the airport from this 
area as traffic signals may be out. 
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 For additional information, contact the Van Nuys Airport at (818) 442-6506 or via facsimile at (818) 442-6751 


